Cover Letter 
Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society 

Dear Editor, 

Please find enclosed our Manuscript entitled: „Degradation of benzodiazepines using water falling film dielectric barrier discharge reactor” which we are submitting for exclusive consideration of publication as an article in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. Manuscript includes 3.295 words, 4 figures and 3 tables.
We believe our findings would appeal to the readership Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. In this paper the reported results correspond to multidisciplinary field of study which follow the aim and the scope of the Journal.
Increasing use of pharmaceutical products and, consequently, increasing amounts of these products, and their APIs wind up in the natural environment was a reasone why we chose this theme.
We report about degradation of diazepam and alprazolam, as well as of their respective finished products Bensedin® and Ksalol®, depending on the number of passes through the DBD reactor. 

We also tested the influence of the pH adjustment between the passes of diazepam and alprazolam sample through the DBD reactor on the rate of degradation.
In case of diazepam, a degradation rate of 61% was obtained with 12 passes through the DBD reactor. In case of alprazolam, a degradation rate of 95% was obtained with 12 passes through the DBD reactor.

It may be concluded that this oxidation procedure is effective in testing the active substances, since high rate of degradation was achieved.
Determination of degradation rate was performed by HPLC technique using a photodiode array detector (HP 1100).
Also, we confirm that this Manuscript has not been published elsewhere and is not under consideration by another journal.
We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.
We suggest a few reviewers:

1. Esma Isenović, D.Sc.Bio.; Vinča Institute of Nuclear Sciences; isenovic@yahoo.com
2. Prof. Ilija Brčeski, D.Sc.Chem.; Faculty of Chemistry, University of Belgrade; ibrceski@chem.bg.ac.rs 
3. Prof. Jela Milic, D.Sc.Ph.; Faculty of Pharmacy, University of Belgrade; jela@pharmacy.bg.ac.rs 
Thank you for your consideration of our work! 
Sincerely,
Vesna Radulović, 
Quality control, 

Galenika a.d.
Batajnički drum b.b.
11080 Belgrade
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